
WE’RE MOVING 
To our valued patient, 

 It is with great pleasure we write to inform you this fall we will be relocating our Eye Associates of New 

Mexico, Rio Rancho Office. Your loyal support has helped us grow and we would like to express our continued 

gratitude and sincere thanks for allowing us to serve in our community. Our business website and telephone 

number will remain the same, and be fully operational. We seek your patience and kind understanding during 

this relocation period. Please update your records with our new location: 

 

Eye Associates of New Mexico, Rio Rancho 

1817 Wellspring Ave SE 

Rio Rancho, NM 87124 

Phone: (505) 892-3434 

Fax: (505) 891-2402 

 

We look forward to continue providing our services to you. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 

free to contact us and we will be happy to assist you.  

Best Regards, 

Eye Associates of New Mexico 
Current Location 

Scan the QR code with your phones camera 

and select the notification to get directions! 

We 


